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DATE: July 23, 1997

TO:  Division of Administration (Lake)
FROM: Division of Water and Wastewater
RE: _ Refund to W.B.B. Utilities, Inc.

Per our discussion on July 22, 1997, it is consistent with the Florida Adminsitrative
Code that W.B.B. be refunded its’ application fee of $200. Awached are copies of check
Nos. 533 and 529 as confirmation that the checks were received. It is my understanding that

attached information is all that is required to initiate the refund process. Thank you for
your assistance regarding this matter,

Cl:tyg(lake. mem)
Attachment(s)
cc:  Evelyn Sewell
Kay Flynn |
Chuck Hill
Greg Shafer
Connie McCaskill
(1o | SRR
AFA e
C e
CAF e
T S
IR =
EAG/ e
LG
LiN S
0 o g LA
ROH L-E =
5535 2 DOCUMENT NUMBER-DATE
WEAS e — n
e iy gixiimn T RS
‘ FPSC~RECORDS/REP "
e ORTING






